
Patient Sleep Study Results 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that the results of your 

recent sleep study conducted on [Date of Study] are now available. 

Your results have been analyzed by our sleep specialists, and we encourage you to schedule a 

follow-up appointment to discuss the findings in detail. Understanding your results is important 

for your ongoing care and health. 

Please contact our office at [Phone Number] or [Email Address] to arrange a convenient time for 

your appointment. 

Thank you for choosing [Clinic/Hospital Name] for your healthcare needs. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Clinic/Hospital Name]  

[Phone Number]  

[Email Address] 


